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4t November 2020

Dear Members,

Temporarily Closure of Badminton Court

Please be informed that the badminton court will be temporarily closed
from 17" November 2020(Tuesday) until 19" November 2020(Thursday) for
the installation of ceiling water container.

We are sorry for any inconvenience caused and thank you for your kind
attention.

Recreation Department
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